March 11, 2002

Rebecca Simson, Theatre~Intime

Minutes from the PAC meeting on March 11, 6pm

 present:    
bodyhype

               
expressions

               
disiac

               
sympoh

               
wym'on stage

               
intime

            
 naacho

             
muse

             
juggling club

             
PSAT

             
triangle

             
PUP

            
Raks Oblisque (no idea how to spell that name)

 agenda:

1) Paul Breitman, the Richardson guy, will be coming to the next meeting (3/25).

2) Sixth Residential College.

We heard a report from the residential college committee about requests for rehersal and performance spaces in the new residential college and the new ellipse dorm. It outlined a list of requests: a theater rehersal hall, and dance rehersal hall, dance costume storage, theatrical set props storage and shop space. The report also asked for a simple light plot in the proposed rehersal/performance space.

At the meeting it was suggested that we add a request for a sound system and stress the importance of a sound proof floor/walls. It was also suggested that we rate our demands and that we ask that the space be dedicated to student groups in general (as opposed to only PAC groups.)

Revisions will be made to this report and the committee will then contact the boards for the 6th residential college and the ellipse dorm and see if we can come and present out requests directly to these boards.

3) The PAC membership definition was passed out, with the new corrections.

4) Letter to President Tilghman about PAC wish list.

A committee was formed two meetings back, they put together a letter to President Tilghman that was circulated at the meeting. Some minor adjustments will be made to it, and after that it will be sent to President Tilghman. The committee will then go to her office hours as a follow up. 

5) PAC keyboard. Darryl at 185 has bought a keyboard for PAC groups. It will be rented to PAC groups for 75 dollars during the first week, and then 10 dollars for any additional weeks. There were complaints about why it is going to be so expensive to rent it. Shouldn't it just be a nominal fee? Leslie will contact Darryl to discuss the price.

next meeting is Monday, March 25 at 6pm. place tba~

Paul Breitman should be coming.

- Rebecca

